
Dear Colleagues and Learners: 

The Ontario government has announced a province-wide lockdown effective Saturday, 

December 26 at 12:01 a.m. in response to the spike in reported COVID-19 case across many 

regions of the province. 

Algonquin College is undertaking a review of today’s announcement, and the associated 

regulations, to determine the impact on our operations and services. In consultation with 

Colleges Ontario, Algonquin is determining the best course of action for the College and its 

campuses. 

As soon as we have a concrete, detailed plan, we will share additional information with the entire 

College community. Please watch your College email address and social media channels for 

updates in the days ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Claude Brulé 

President, CEO 

Algonquin College 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.ontario.ca%2Fen%2Frelease%2F59790%2Fontario-announces-provincewide-shutdown-to-stop-spread-of-covid-19-and-save-lives&data=04%7C01%7Ccarrolc%40algonquincollege.com%7C8848067aed2d4921b14808d8a5eab568%7Cec1bd9240a6a4aa9aa89c980316c0449%7C1%7C0%7C637441774764225221%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=bbkEKwaY%2FchbgEJirA0hjzLMyj%2BA0f4XoZD%2F9gRNAD0%3D&reserved=0

